
 

 

 

 

  

  

I would like to thank all those parents who came along to the Welcome Meetings, the Phonics meeting and the 

PTA meeting. There is much evidence that children make greater progress when parents are engaged in a positive 

way with their schooling. The teachers were pleased to meet you and I hope you found it useful being given an 

opportunity to find out about your child’s class routines, teacher expectations and a chance to ask any questions. 

Teachers have already begun their Open Afternoons so that you can come in and see your child’s work and talk 

to the teacher about any concerns or share things to celebrate! Please see individual class newsletters for further 

details.  

Mrs Seagrave’s Good Manners Award 

Congratulations to Adam Wignall in Y6 who won my Good Manners Award last week. Adam has had an excellent start to the year, 

and is showing great manners and respect around school. Well done Adam, keep it up in your final year at Lea Endowed.  

 

Autumn Praise 

We are looking forward to our Autumn Praise celebration next Thursday 28
th

 September at 2pm and 6pm. It is very early in the 

year to have such an event so I hope you will understand that this is an opportunity for the children to share our worship songs 

with you but will NOT be a polished performance! Please note, the PTA will be selling tea, coffee and cakes before the 

performances at 1:30pm and 5:30pm (drinks and cakes 50p, free juice and biscuit for children watching). PLEASE can we ask for 

cake donations (homemade would be a bonus but not essential!) to be sent in on Wednesday 27
th

 or in the morning of Thursday 

28th. All money raised will go back to the PTA and provide more exciting learning opportunities for the children. Thank you for 

your support.  

 

Health & Safety Reminders 

• If your child needs an inhaler at home, they must have a named inhaler kept in school at all times. 

• If your child needs to have medication in school you must fill in our Medicine Form (available from the office or you can 

download one from our website) 

• Please only use the main entrance when coming in to school, for Safeguarding reasons. 

 Please do not park on the yellow zig zag lines or between the yellow signs - this applies to the Drop Off on Lea Rd and on 

Sidgreaves Lane. 
 

Gymnastics Club 

Unfortunately we have not been able to start Gymnastics yet this term. We were hoping the transition would be seamless, but due 

to circumstances beyond our control, we now have to source another gymnastics teacher. Thank you for your patience in this 

matter. 

Harvest Reminders 

Coffee Beans Harvest Appeal 2017 

Thank you to those children who have bought a “coffee bean” already. Our jar is beginning to fill up. Please continue to support 

this very worthwhile cause.  

Harvest Service  

Our Harvest Service will be taking place at St Christopher’s church on Sunday 8
th

 October at 9:30am. We are hoping that as many 

children as possible, along with their families, will be able to join us.  

 

Healthy Snacks 

Please can I remind you that the children may bring in a healthy snack to eat at morning break. Crisps and chocolate bars are not 

allowed. 

                                                                     Thank you for your support, 
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